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November 13th, 2023 

Strike Day Alternate Plan -Parent Teacher Interviews 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

In light of the recent announcement of the 3 planned strike days from November 21-22-23, 2023, we have had to 
reorganize our planned Parent-teacher Interview evening from the originally planned date of November 23, 2023. 
We have 2 options that we will be entertaining for this evening. Each scenario is detailed below: 
 
STRIKE DAYS TAKE PLACE: 
 
The rescheduled evening date will be November 20, 2023, from 2:30 p.m. – 5:30 p.m. and then from 6:30 p.m. – 8:30 
p.m. In order to allow the school to prepare for the evening, the mini-day will take place on this day, so students will 
end their day at 12:30 p.m. We will make the necessary arrangements with the STM to have the special busses run at 
this earlier dismissal time.  
 
Report cards in this case will be available on Mozaik by the end of the day on Friday November 17, 2023. We kindly ask 
that you please be patient with us, as this new reorganization reduces our planned timeline by few days, so the reports 
will be out later in the day on Friday before the weekend. 
 
STRIKE DAYS CANCELLED: 
 
In the case where the strike days are cancelled because the negotiating table comes to an agreement, the original plan 
for the Parent- Teacher Interviews will remain status quo and take place on November 23, 2023, from 2:30 p.m. – 5:30 
p.m. and then from 6:30 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. 
 
Please note that each parent is allotted 10 minutes per conference. We urge you to respect this allotment to avoid long 
waiting times for other parents. Should you have an issue to discuss that would require more time, please schedule an 
appointment with the teacher at another time so that you may conclude the conference.  If you can attend during the 
afternoon, we strongly urge you to do so as many parents are only available in the evening.  
 
Parents whose children have an Individualized Education Plan are kindly asked to present themselves at the tables 
located in the center of the gymnasium to sign and pick up a copy of their child’s Individualized Education Plan.  
 
We strongly encourage all parents to attend the Parent-Teacher Conference to get a better understanding of their child’s 
academic progress.  However, should a particular teacher wish to meet with the parent(s) of a particular student, an 
invitation will be sent by the teacher.    

In addition, Mr. Vitantonio will be presenting to families wishing to learn about graduation requirements in the 
auditorium. Presentation will be offered in the afternoon from 3:00pm-3:30pm and 4:30pm-5:00pm, as well as in the 
evening from 6:45pm-7:15pm then again from 8:00pm-8:30pm. All are invited to attend regardless of the level you child 
is in.  

Thank you for your cooperation. 

The LBP Admin Team 


